AH Committee

From: Bryan Maxwell <mdghawaii@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, August 31, 2019 3:18 PM

To: AH Committee

Subject: Affordable Housing Project (Chapter 201H, Hawaii Revised Statutes) (Independent Development of

Makila Farms; Lahaina) AH-1(3) Sub(3)

Aloha Committee Members:

I want to give my full support for the Makila Farms project which will provide needed housing and job
opportunities to the local community.

The work force housing has worked in various communities on Maui and creates a buy-in from the future home
owners.

Let's put affordable housing in the reach of local families.
Please vote in favor.
Mahalo nui,

Bryan P. Maxwell, ASLA
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